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Requiring in-person voting penalizes those who can least afford it. This requires 

people to take time off of work, to find care for children or elderly, to drive or find 

transportation to a local polling place. For the more rural areas of the state, these 

polling places may be a significant ways away. With the current system, it allows 

residents to have time to read and research and evaluate ballot measures and 

candidates. It allows people to vote when they have time and where they live. This 

will significantly negatively impact a large percentage of the state and would impact 

voter turnout.  


